
From: Kris Nicholl
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] High-density development east of Wasatch
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:37:30 AM
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From: Kevin Q <kbquire@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 8:18 PM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] High-density development east of Wasatch
 
Please pass the proposed amendment to limit high-density development east of Wasatch.
Thank you
Kevin Quire
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